Subject: Howitt Close planning application

Ms. Henry -

I live in the ground floor flat of 58 Howitt Road, across the street from Howitt Close.

Please register my objection to the application for building 7 units on top of Howitt Close. My main concern is
elevation, the proposal would impact myself and many other residents on Howitt Road, greatly reducing the
southern exposure to the sky. This increased height would not be at all in keeping with the scale of the surrounding

residential buildings.

| also object based upon damage to the character and appearance of the surrounding conservation area, and the
noise and disruption to traffic such a project would entail.

Kevin King

Sent from my iPhone



